
Attention all International Students 

  

It was informed by the University Admission and Coordination Board of Banaras Hindu University that 
the tentative reporting time and start of academic session 2022-23 for newly admitted undergraduate 
students (both national and international students) will be first week of October and for 
postgraduate students (both national and international students) will be last week of October. 

This schedule may even change as per the declaration of the Common University Entrance Test (CUET 
2022) results for UG & PG and subsequent admission process in all Central Universities of India. 
Therefore, the newly admitted UG & PG International students are advised to regularly visit our 
university official website www.bhu.ac.in and www.bhuonline.in for further updates in this regard. 

  

However, the candidates registered for Ph.D. in various disciplines can report either in July term or in 
January term every year. Those who wish to join in July 2022 term are advised to report in the first 
week of August 2022 at International Centre, Banaras Hindu University, upon their arrival in India for 
completing the Registration formalities. The provisional admission letter issued is valid for both the 
terms and those candidates could not report during July 2022 term, can report during January 2023 
term.  

  

Important note: All the candidates who got offer letters for provisional admission in UG, PG & Ph.D. 
courses are requested to strictly observe the above academic calendar for 2022-23 and inform the 
International Centre about their travel plan well in advance. 

 

http://www.bhu.ac.in/
http://www.bhuonline.in/

